

## **BC FERRY & MARINE WORKERS' UNION**

Bulletin #40 July 12, 2021

## **Bargaining Unit Work**

The Union has been made aware of Excluded Managers working in, or undertaking duties, belonging to Bargaining Unit positions.

The Union's position is very clear on this matter. Bargaining Unit work should be conducted by Bargaining Unit Members.

If you believe an Excluded Manager has conducted Bargaining Unit duties in an inappropriate manner, please contact your Local Union Representative immediately and provide a detailed description of the incident for our review.

The Union will follow up on all reported incidents directly with the Company and if necessary, will grieve any violations to our protected work.

Eric McNeely Provincial President

"Shop Stewards: Please Post on Bulletin Boards"

BC Ferry & Marine Workers' Union 1511 Stewart Avenue Nanaimo BC V9S 4E3

Union Office Telephone: 1.800.663.7009 or 250.716.3454
Email: mailroom@bcfmwu.com Fax: 250.716.3455

